The IAEI Western Section 

Invites all IAEI members to the 105th Annual Meeting
 [image: image1.wmf]                   
 and to participate in a special pre-conference 

       IAEI Train-the-Trainer Program

           September 18th and 19th 

Sheraton Bloomington Hotel

7800 Normandale Boulevard
Bloomington, Minnesota 55439
Attention Education Chairs, Membership Chairs and Chapter Secretaries: This is a tremendous opportunity for your chapter to sponsor those member(s) who regularly provide programs or training that financially supports your chapter.  The Western Section is proud to bring this training opportunity to you and strongly encourages chapter participation.
“I would recommend this course to anyone who provides instruction on the National Electrical Code.  Our chapter sponsored seven of our members that are providing instruction around the state. This course has enhanced my presenting skills and will enhance IAEI’s image as a professional educational organization for our Chapter.”











Danny King,  Arkansas Chapter IAEI
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«  Special Notice to National Electrical Code Instructors  »




You probably even remember a few of your least favorite teachers as well.

You may already know the Code, but IAEI can help you become a better instructor.
The International Association of Electrical Inspectors offers an opportunity for you to participate in a cost-effective two-day session that will teach you to be a better teacher.
Join us on Friday and Saturday, September 18th and 19th
for
The Two-Day IAEI “Train the Trainer” Program
IAEI provides training for those in the electrical industry who are already involved in technical Code-based training. Unfortunately, instructors in the electrical field seldom have the same high level of competency in the art and technique of teaching as they have in Code knowledge. 
How you present material in a seminar is a direct reflection on you and the organization you are representing to serve as a training resource. This course is designed to improve your teaching skills by providing valuable information on techniques, styles, and provide necessary tools for you to become an excellent professional presenter. 
Cost for the seminar:  $250

The special 105th Annual IAEI Western Section meeting hotel rate is being extended for those who will be arriving on September 17th for the training. Hotel and meal costs are not included in the course registration fee.
To register contact Western Section Secretary Mike Forister at 

(307) 630-9951 or fax (307) 638-4427

mforiste@wyoming.com
Class size is limited so get your registration in early!
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IAEI Western Section Train The Trainer Program 


Friday and Saturday, September 18 and 19, 2009


Cost for the seminar:  $250


Mail registration and fees to:  	IAEI Western Section  


						Secretary Mike Forister


						413 West Second Avenue �						Cheyenne, WY 82001





Name ______________________________________IAEI Membership Number_________





Address __________________________________________________________________





City _________________________________State___________  ZIP Code_____________





Email Address _____________________________________________________________





If you have any questions please contact


Western Section  Secretary Mike Forister at (307) 630-9951 or � HYPERLINK "file:///C:\\Documents%20and%20Settings\\Msamps\\Local%20Settings\\Temp\\%09%09%09%20%20mailto:mforiste@wyoming.com" ��mforiste@wyoming.com�








